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NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that the University shall remain closed 

on & from 24.12.2022 to 01.01.2023 on account of Christmas Eve & the 

celebration of the New Year. Classes will resume on and from 02.01.2023. 

 

This notice is being issued with the kind approval of the competent 

authority.  

 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                Registrar                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

mailto:kanyashreeuniversity@rediffmail.com
mailto:kanyashreeuniversity@gmail.com

